## HUDSON INSTITUTE

P. O. BOX 551 WHITE PLAINS, N. Y.

December 30, 1961 LY 2-9320

Professor Lincoln Bloomfield Department of Political Science Massachusetts Institute of Technology Cambridge, Massachusetts

Dear Professor Bloomfield:

You may have heard that I left the Rand Corporation last summer to become the Director of a new organization, the Hudson Institute. As described in the enclosures, the ultimate control of the Institute is in the hands of three classes of 'members': Public, Fellow and Staff. We are currently engaged in broadening participation in the membership. I should very much like to have you become one of our Fellow Members, and am enclosing a formal invitation from Max Singer.

While membership involves no obligations, I am rather hoping it will lead to both advice and consultation. I really would be delighted if you could associate yourself with us in this way.

Sincerely yours,

Herman Kahn

HK:nj Encl.